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Dear Executive Board,  
  
Our recent SponDon meeting held on October 16th was the perfect way to get us back into 
the groove after reading week. I hope you all had a chance to enjoy your reading week! In 
this memo, we aim to share the recommendations that have stemmed from the meeting. 
 
Now, the recommendations:  
$200 Sponsorship to Degroote Commerce Society’ Networking Gala:  
DCS is hosting an open networking event for their faculty which consists of over 4000 
students. The goal of the event is to facilitate the growth of professional networks among 
our students. In return for their Attendee level package, Spondon is willing to sponsor $200 
in return for MSU signage and promotional distributions to be added to their event. 
 
The remaining balance of the funds after these approvals would be: 
$8250 Sponsorship and Donations 
$4500 In Youth Bursaries  
 
You skimmed this, didn’t you? Should any of these suggestions keep you up at night, please 
reach out! 
  
Thank you, 
Maheera Choudhury 
AVP Finance 
McMaster Students Union  
avpfinance@msu.mcmaster.ca 
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 MEMO 
 From the office of the… 

 AVP Finance 

TO: Members of the Executive Board 
FROM: Maheera Choudhury, AVP Finance 
SUBJECT: EB Report for Sponsorship and Donations 
DATE: October 26th, 2023 
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